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WX Y J Jamestown
1340

415 WEST 4TH STREET JAMESTOWN, NEW YORK

Mr. Kermit Geary
R. D. #2
Box 298
Walnutport2 Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Geary:

February 62 1962

Thank you for your nice letter of February 22
reporting your reception of Radio Station WXYJ.
Your report of reception of WXYJ on the morning
of February 22 from 5:31 a.m. to 5:39 a.m. is in
accurate accordance with our program log of that
date.

It gives us great pleasure to know that our
signal gets out so well. Thanks again for your
reports and I hope that sometime in the future
you may again listen to WXYJ.

I want to take this opportunity to wish you
continued success in your radio club activities.

Very truly yours2

RADIO STATION WXYJ

Burton O. Waterman
Chief Engineer

Bgd:psc

PHONE: 61-555


